
 

 

Local Plan 
From: 
To: 
Subject: WGS roadplan objection 
Date: 16 June 2019 21:44:04 

Dear Sirs 

I have reviewed the plans to WGS including dual carriageway infrastructure. 

I understand the need to build better access to faciiate the no doubt unavoidable Distribution Centre. 
However, I urge you to reconsider and propose direct access from the motorway which whould leave 
the existing residential areas with less disruption than already planned. 

Further to the above, I have recently visited other areas in the UK and note they have retail / 
residential areas planned to go ahead within exisiting dying town centers. 

This makes so much sense, understanding that the infrastructure is available including public 
transport.  It will also assist community development within the towns and promote retail on the 
doorstep once again. 

The above solution should assist, jobs, empty town centres and create a thriving community. 

Food for thought... 

Looking forward to receiving your comments to my sensible proposal. 

Many thanks 

Regards 

Dawn Mackenzie 




